
October 14, 2021 

 
City of Zion 

NOTICE THAT BOIL ORDER 
HAS BEEN LIFTED 

 
 

 
You are hereby notified that as of 10:00 a.m. the boil order for 
residents living in the following area has been lifted. 
 

1900 Block of Kedron  Blvd 
2000 Block of Kedron Blvd 
1900 Block of Gabriel Ave 

1904 Ezra Ave 
 
 

 
Water sample results have returned and meet all test standards.  
There is no longer any need to boil your drinking water.   
 
We are sorry for the inconvenience and appreciate your 
cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
CITY OF ZION 
WATER & SEWER DIVISION 
Facility #097-2000 
847-746-4060 
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